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E-mail only:

Dear

FOI Request: FOI 35/2019

| write in connection with your request for information sent to the Police and Crime
Commissioner for Derbyshire on 1 July 2019:

1. In each of the past three financial years (2016-17, 2017-18 and 2018-19), how many
times has your PCC applied for a certificate of forfeiture for an officer's pension after
they were convicted of a criminal offence?

The PCC has not applied for a certificate of forfeiture in the past three financial
years.

2. On how many of these occasions was the certificate a) granted by the Home
Secretary and b) rejected by the Home Secretary.

See 1. above.

3. In cases where the certificate was not granted, please provide details ie sentence not
seemed serious enough.

See 1. above.

If you are not satisfied with our response to your request, under Section 17 of the FOIA of
the FOIA you are entitled to ask for an internal review of our decision. Any internal review
needs to be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response and state
why you are unhappy with the response. You can submit an internal review in the following
ways:

¢ emailing the OPCC Inbox —
PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK or;
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e writing to the OPCC at —
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire
Butterley Hall
Ripley
Derbyshire
DES5 3RS

e By phone — 0300 122 6000 (as a reasonable adjustment under the Equality Act
2010).

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review under Section 50 of the FOIA
you can apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the
ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the internal review procedure
provided by the OPCC. You can contact the ICO in the following ways:

e online at the ICO —
https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ or;

e writing to the ICO at —
Information Commissioner's Office
Woycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely
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Marie Romano
On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner
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